
 
FEBRUARY 27, 2022 
 
Dear Beautiful Dancers, 
 
Can you believe it is already March 1st?  I certainly can't believe it or 
want to believe it.  The season is almost over and it has been a wonderful 
time being in sunshine and with wonderful friends!  Let's enjoy this month 
with some great dances!!!  The playlist is attached and I'm sure we will 
have a wonderful time dancing with each other! 
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 

 


